
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/30/2012 9:33:45 AM

Subject: FW: Request for comment on DEW

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Smith, Tim [mailto:tcsmith@greenvillenews.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2012 7:59 AM
 
To: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: Request for comment on DEW
 

Rob,
 

I'm doing a story for the weekend about where DEW has been and is now. Some legislative leaders, 
including Sen. Bryant and Rep. Bingham, say they still have some concerns in light of the LAC audit. 
How does the governor feel about the changes that have been made and the progress the agency 
has shown?
 

Tim
 
________________________________________
 
From: Godfrey, Rob [RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 7:52 PM
 
To: Smith, Tim
 
Subject: Reaction to House school choice bill
 

Quote from Rob Godfrey, Haley spokesman: "Governor Haley has always believed that giving options 
to parents, children, and teachers is one of the key issues to success in education. We applaud the 
House for their leadership and encourage the Senate to do the same."
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